

## MEMORANDUM

TO:

Paul R. Rakosky, Director

Department of Finance and Management

FROM:

Greg J. Davies, Director

Department of Public Utilities

DATE:

November 7, 2012

SUBJECT:

**Recommendation for: Street Light Controllers** 

The Purchasing Office opened formal bids on October 25, 2012 for the purchase of Street Light Controllers, SA004606/BI006114. Three (3) bids were received.

After review of the bids, the Division of Power & Water/Power Section recommends the awards be made to Gexpro, the lowest, responsive and best bidder for the following items:

Item no.	Qty.	<u>Unit</u>	<b>Unit Price</b>	Extended Price
1	24	ea.	\$1,479.00	\$35,496.00
2	12	ea.	\$1,580.00	\$18,960.00
3	12	ea.	\$1.580.00	<u>\$18,960.00</u>
				\$73,416.00

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. A bid tabulation is attached for your review. Should you have questions please contact Tracy M. Gaines, Purchasing Expediter, DOPW/Power, at 645-3695.

Pc:

Rick Clay

Janusz Satala Denny Ferkan H. Marc Chrysler Sue McQuirt

